
 

 

 

 

 

Ticket price includes a packet of crisps, a bag of sweets and a drink.   

As this will be a class-based event, ticket numbers will not be limited.  
 

 Tickets can only be purchased via ParentMail and will be on sale from  

3.30pm on Wednesday 12th May, until 3.15pm on Wednesday 19th May.   

Once you have purchased a ticket, you MUST complete the form below to confirm 

the emergency contact details on the day of the event and any dietary needs for 

your child, and return it to school no later than Wednesday 19th May. 

Tickets:  per child 
(Via ParentMail only) 

 

 

 

 

 

 
FILM NIGHT: TROLLS WORLD TOUR (U) – THURSDAY 27TH MAY 2021 

Child’s name:  ………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Emergency Contact Number/Name:  ………..………………………………………………………..….……………………………………………… 
 

My child has the following dietary needs:   ………………………………..…………………….…………………………………. 

I will collect my child at 5.15pm from the Year 1 Classroom  
 

Signed: …………………………………………………………………..………..……… (Parent/Guardian) Date: ………………..………….. 
 

I understand that whilst the school staff and helpers in charge of the event will take all reasonable care of the children, they cannot be held responsible for loss, 
damage or injury suffered by my child whilst taking part in this activity unless it is directly attributable to the negligence of the staff or helpers. 

 

Thursday 27th May 2021 
 (3.05Pm – 5.15pm) 

 

 


